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April 15,2014

Steve Powers, City Administrator

City of Ann Arbor, Washtenaw County
301 N. Fifth, PO Box 8647

Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Mr. Powers:

Thank you for submitting your plan to correct the deficiencies noted in the 2013 AMAR Review.
Your plan has been accepted as submitted. Pursuant to your corrective action plan, a follow up
review will be conducted after the completion of the 2015 assessment roll. Thank you for your
cooperation throughout this process.

Sincerely,

Kelli Sobel, Executive Director

State Tax Commission
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